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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

As part of planned maintenance, we are removing a tree from the grounds of Turramurra 
North Public School.  

Following the department’s Annual Tree Safety inspection, a tree with potential safety issues 
was identified on the school playground near buildings A and D. This tree is in the centre of 
the school near the student bench seats. An independent arborist was then engaged to 
provide an aerial report on this tree.    

The result of these inspections and report recommended the removal of a Eucalyptus 
resinifera tree, commonly known as a Red Mahogany tree. 

To avoid disruptions to teaching and learning, a qualified arborist will remove the tree in 2 
stages. This work is planned to be completed over 2 coming Saturdays: 22 March and 29 
March 2025.  

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
on the details below.   

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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